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April 17, 1961 

At a regular meeting of the Board of Trustees, held 

on April 17th, the following members were present; 

Griffith, Dron, Schmiel, Ambrose, Heintz, Simokat and 

Brother Roberson; 

The T rustee Board met for a few moments with Bro, 

Elmer Day and Michael Kessick, representing the Highway 

Home for the Aged to consider some plan for keeping 

records of money turned in at the church earmarked for 

the Highway Home for the Aged. After some discussion 

the brethern felt they were not prepared to come up at 

this time with any definite plan for keeping such records, 

with the matter to be left in abeyance for future con-

sideration. 

Following this discussion entered into their regular meeting 

with the reading by the secretary of the minutes of the 
of 

previous meeeting - followed by reading the Treasurers 

report by Bro. Dron. Both reports accepted as regd. 

On motiam made by Bro. Dron - seconded by Bro. Schmiel 

the House Committee was authorized to go ahead with any 

necessary cement work in front of the church, as well 

as take any necessary steps for .planting of shrubbery 

on the ground plots front and side of church. $700 

was allocated for this double project. Also on work to 

be done voluntary helpt was to be solicted. 

In vew of the fact that nothing was heard from the 

owner of the lot at 19th & Spring Garden for reduction of 

rental fee, the Secretary was delegated to notify Mr. 

Lavine that our monthly rental contract was to terminate 

with the payment of the rent for the month of May. 



On motion made by Bro. Dron, seconded by Bro. Schm iel 

the Board greed to go ahead with the purchase of material 

for the Public Address System. Several members ofthe church 

to do the work of installation of this PA system. 

Respectfully su itted, 


